
2nd Sunday of Advent– Year A 

December 08, 2019 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Grace Engen 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Darm Crook 

Tony Whittle 
Liz Buckley & Family 

Susan Bouchard 

Andrew Cassidy 

Doris Caudron 

Dec. 
01 Debbie, Lennie 

Kelly Jaigene 

Doris Caudron 

Sheila Ryan-Hachey 

Doug Swallow 

Andrew Cassidy 
Gagnon Family 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Ea Lepine 

Theresa Seallow 

Dec. 
08 Brigitte Stephens 

Jenn Touesnard 

Dec. 
15 

Gerry Engen 

Andrew Cassidy 

Dee dee Lepine 

Darm Crook 
Stephens Family 

Doug Swallow 

Susan Bouchard 

Shirley Gutierrez 

TBP 

Dec. 
22 Youth-Led  

Participation Mass 

Youth-Led  

Participation 
Mass 

Youth-Led  

Participation Mass 

Doris Coudron 

Andrew Cassidy 

Dee dee Lepine 

Christmas Potluck 

 

     

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



 The Announcement for the 2nd Sunday of Advent: December 8th,   2019.  

 

-------- We are always delighted to welcome each and everyone who has come to worship with us here at 

Assumption parish. If you’re a new member, please take time to introduce yourself to the pastor and fill out a 

registration form found at the bulletin board at the entrance of the church.. 

 

--------- We’re  sincerely thankful  to  our parish maintenance person, Tony Whittle for always working around 

the clock in making sure that everything is in proper order in and around the Rectory and the church building. 

We thank him more also for making out time to mount the Christmas lights and display the Nativity status. To 

the team who assisted him and even donated material resource, we are grateful to too. May you be bountifully 

blessed at this season and beyond. THANK YOU! 

 

_____  Youth Club/Youth-Led Mass:  Our next gathering will be our Christmas Party, which will be held on 

Friday, December 20 at the church basement at 6:30pm.  This will be a sleepover (for those who are interested 

but not obligated) and the Youth-led Mass  youths are invited. We will continue of our learning of Virtues with 

virtue of Generosity.  For more information or if you have any question please contact Brigitte Stephens at 306-

714-7530. 

Send 
------------ Parishioners are encouraged to recite  the ‘Our Father prayer’ in their native languages  whenever it 

is intoned during mass; if it makes them connect  more to the creator who is the Father of all 

 

---------  The CWL devotional rosary for the sick and the needy every Tuesday is still ongoing. More members are 

encouraged to participate and the time is 11:45am. Our Wednesday daily mass is now at 12:10. 

 

--------------- Communion to the sick and home bound: Do you know of anyone who is sick and/or home bound and 

would like to be visited and given communion by the church, please let us know. 

                                  
                     Rachel’s Corner   
It is like someone has given a huge gift to your garden that for years  

has not been green nor growing and suddenly, everything begins 
to grow again in the garden of your life. I feel loved by God, 
worthy of His love and I have been able to accept the mercy of 
God again. I am alive again.”                                         - 
Testimonial   

Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat and come alive again, 
but this time in His merciful embrace. 

867-872-0026 

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com 

: Weekly Revenue
$3,414.83 Collection

$3,414.83 Revenue Total

$1,831.00 Expenses Total

$1,583.83

Expenses are based on 2018 Q1

mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

